
COMMITTEE TO PROMOTE SUPERIOR TOWNSHIP – “One Superior Place” 
Meeting December 7, 2016 

 
 
Remarks and Announcements – Brenda Baker, Carla Bisaro, Rose Lang, and Karl Williams 
attended; new participant Maureen Wolohan was welcomed.  All parties in attendance 
introduced themselves and discussed the work of the Committee. 
 
Library Display/Bookmarks/Superior Places Binders – Carla reported that she had placed 
the Superior Roundabouts poster in the library for the month of November and the Non-
Motorized Trails poster for December.  All binders continue to be up to date, and a sufficient 
supply of bookmarks is on hand.  
 
Email List/Township Webpage – There has been no recent use of the email list beyond 
sending out meeting notices.  Maureen Wolohan will be added to the list of email recipients.  
With word that the Township webpage has transitioned out of County administration, 
Township Clerk Lynette Findley is now our contact for handling the posting of C2PST 
information.    
 
Superior Places – We still have no recent information on the status of the Superior Stables’ 
feed store construction.  Brenda continues in her intention to track down a possible contact 
with the Huron Valley Motorcycle Club.  The MacArthur Boulevard description still goes 
unclaimed.  Carla reported that work on the wetlands mitigation at the Jack R. Smiley Nature 
Preserve appears to be wrapping up, so it is likely that a Superior Places profile of the preserve 
will be forthcoming in the spring.  Inactive topics of the Ford Farm and the Township’s 
Agricultural Heritage were not addressed. 
  
Events, Outreach and Community Pride – Brenda and Carla represented the Committee at 
the recent Superior Township Parks & Rec Tree Lighting event; our role was to distribute 
programs and to monitor the line-up of children waiting to see Santa, and we were able to 
display our Committee literature.  The event was well attended, and so well received that plans 
are underway to repeat it next year.  Our Committee was recognized in the remarks of Parks & 
Rec Administrator Juan Bradford.  We continue our hometown address campaign, and Brenda 
indicated that she would contact Township personnel to urge them to incorporate “Superior 
Township” in their letterheads and business cards.  Carla committed to posting our campaign 
flyer at the Dixboro Farmers’ Market when it reopens in the spring of 2017.   Carla proposed 
that the addition of our inactive topic of an ice sculpture demonstration might be a feasible 
addition to 2017’s tree lighting event.  
 
Committee Development – Everyone present participated in a discussion of possible methods 
for further development of our Committee.  Rose and Maureen described the Geer School 
Mothers’ Club as a possible group to receive our message.  
 
Committee Business/Schedule Next Meeting – Returning to the normal third-Wednesday 
schedule, the next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 18, 2017 at Superior 
Township Hall.  

 

Meeting notes prepared by Carla Bisaro 


